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Finnish Yearbook of Population Research is published by the Population Research Institute (the Family Federation of Finland) in collaboration with the Finnish Demographic Society and the Institute of Migration.

Finnish Yearbook of Population Research cordially invites you to contribute to the 2015 volume. We accept articles from different fields of population studies (fertility, mortality, migration, family and population structure), original articles as well as book reviews and commentaries. Decisions about publication are made by the scientific advisory board of the Yearbook based on referee comments.

The deadline for submissions for the 2015 volume is March 31, 2015.

If you are interested in publishing your manuscript in the next Yearbook, please submit your language revised article in English through the Journal submission system, see:http://ojs.tsv.fi/index.php/fyp/about/submissions#onlineSubmissions

The papers should be complemented by an abstract of no more than 150 words. Further instructions to the author, see author guidelines: http://ojs.tsv.fi/index.php/fyp/about/submissions#authorGuidelines
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